
October 8th, 2022
Vanessa Countryman, Secretary
Securities and Exchange Commission
100 F Street, NE
Washington, DC 20549-0609
Re: Reporting of Securities Loans (File No. S7-18-21)

Dear Secretary Countryman:
I am writing in strong support of rule 10c-1, “Reporting of Securities Loans”.

I support this change for particular reasons given my views on accountability and data
analytics.

- transaction by taxation reporting offers us the audibility and transparency with the
necessary level of granularity to accurately depict current situations

- Much faster reporting requirements are needed than 15 minute windows but until we
can leverage real time reporting via streaming and dashboards we must begin with
intra-hour data updates

- I strongly encourage the free flow of a free market but it relies wholly on the ample
visibility of the traded assets and their owners for retail investors to consider it a fair
environment

- Short selling in the dark bypasses the required insight for an investor like me, a
private retail investor. This self inflicted chaos needs to be brought to heel and this
rule can assist in that change

Sincerely,
A Respectful but Concerned Investor


